Dear ,
 
Greetings from the University of Southern California.
The application site is now open for our annual REACH Graduate Engineering Previewprogram, taking place on the USC campus in Los Angeles, April 7-8, 2016. REACH is a selective visitation program targeted to traditionally underrepresented minority students interested in pursuing graduate studies in an engineering or related field. Travel expenses to and from Los Angeles, hotel lodging, and meals are subsidized by the Viterbi School.
Students who are seriously considering to pursue a Master’s or Ph.D. in engineering or computer science and currently in their sophomore or junior year in an engineering, computer science, applied mathematics or physical science major are invited to apply to participate in REACH. Applications are particularly encouraged from African American, Latino/Chicano American, and Native American students.
You can learn more and apply for this program at our REACH website:https://gapp.usc.edu/REACH
The deadline to apply is February 15, 2016.
Please don’t hesitate to contact us at Viterbi.gradprograms@usc.edu with any questions you may have.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Traci Thomas Navarro
Director, Center for Engineering Diversity
Camillia Lee
Assistant Dean, Graduate and Professional Programs
Timothy M. Pinkston, Ph.D.
Professor and Vice Dean
 
